
 

25 February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Your son/daughter has been selected to represent Brisbane Christian College at the Christian Schools              
Secondary Swimming Carnival on Monday, 16​th March 2020. The Swimming Carnival will be held at               
the Sleeman Aquatic Centre, Chandler. 
 
We will be travelling by bus, leaving the College at 7:30am for an 8:00am start. The carnival is                  
scheduled to finish at 2:30pm and return to the College via bus by 3:00pm.  
 
Squad 
Training: 
 

Free swimming training sessions are on offer through Rackley Swimming, Hibiscus           
every Wednesday afternoon from 3:45pm-4:45pm. 
 
We encourage all of our students who are selected to be a part of the College                
swimming team for the Christian Schools event to utilise this training to bolster our              
preparation and enhance our chances of success.  
 
Training sessions will be held at Hibiscus Swimming Pool on the following dates,             
ending just before the Christian Schools Swimming carnival: 26​th February, 4​th March,            
and 11​th​ March. 
 

Clothing: All competitors ​must wear their school sport uniform to and from the venue, which              
includes the College school bag or the primary swimming bag. Students must also             
pack in the following swimming items: swimming costume, 2 towels and goggles. A             
College swimming cap will be supplied for the event. 
 

Food & 
Drink: 
 

There will be a limited canteen available to purchase food and drinks, though we              
encourage the students to bring healthy food for snacks and lunch as well as plenty of                
water. 
 

Please acknowledge permission for your child to attend by accepting the invitation in the Parent               
Lounge by Monday, 9​th March. If you have any questions relating to this excursion please contact Mr                 
Matthias Allen-Ankins at ​mallenankins@brisbanechristiancollege.com.au  
 
It is expected that all students selected will be honoured and willing to represent the College at the                  
Christian Schools Swimming Carnival. I would like to thank you for all your cooperation and support. 
 
 

 
_____________________ 
Matthias Allen-Ankins 
Sports Coordinator 
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